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REDINGTON FROGNAL 

N E I G H B O U R H O O D  F O R U M  
 

  
20 May 2021 

Dear Mr. Bell, 
  
Applications 2021/2064/T, 2021/2065/T (8-12 Frognal) and 2021/2066/T (13 
Netherhall Gardens):  - objection to all 
 
The Neighbourhood Forum wishes to object to the proposed fellings on the grounds of: 
 
Harm to the two Conservation Areas and their garden suburb character.  This includes 
cumulative harm, when taken together with the recent fellings at Frognal Court Wood 
Harm to the streetscape, through the felling of an the natural hedge boundary treatment 
Loss of amenity for residents at 8-12 Frognal, 13 Netherhall Gardens and those adjacent, 
behind and opposite. 
 
The Forum’s objections are on the basis of: 
 

 harm to biodiversity through the felling of mature, native trees of considerable 
value.    

 
The trees form part of an important rear garden tree corridor, supporting wildlife 
and their value in terms of air quality, noise and carbon reduction.  They are also 
important for soil stability; 

 

 non-compliance with RedFrog Neighbourhood Plan policy BGI 2; 
 

 non-compliance with the Redington Frognal Conservation Area Character and 
Management Appraisal. 

 
The “slight” cracks should be addressed by some alternative method, rather than wholesale 
felling of important trees and hedges. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Secretary 
 
Redington Frognal Neighbourhood Forum 
https://www.redfrogforum.org 
https://twitter.com/RedfrogNF 

 

REDINGTON FROGNAL 
N E I G H BO U R H O O D  F O R U M  
 
  

https://www.redfrogforum.org/
https://twitter.com/RedfrogNF

